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MORPHETTVILLE – WEDNESDAY, 24 JULY 2013 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. D. O’Leary has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that on return to his stable following its last run at Morphettville Parks on Saturday, 20 

July 2013, BOUNCING BEVERLEY had exhibited symptoms of inflammation in the near fore 

fetlock.  An x-ray revealed some evidence of wear and tear within the joint.  The Trainer 

confirmed the mare will now be spelled.  
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